THE HAMBLE SCHOOL

ACHIEVING EXCELLENCE TOGETHER

07 March 2023
Dear parent/ carer
Music Concert — Spring 2023

The Music department at The Hamble School is proud to host our annual Music Concert on
Wednesday 22 March 2023. | am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to
take part in this exciting event. We therefore invite you to attend with your family and friends to
celebrate your child’s contribution to both the concert and the school.

This concert will be held in the Main Hall. Doors open at 6:15pm and the concert will start at
6:30pm. The anticipated end time of the event is 8:15pm. Tickets are available at a cost of £3.00
each and can either be purchased online via Sco-pay.

On the evening, it is important that your child arrives to school no later than 6:10pm in full school
uniform to ensure all students are prepared for the events of the evening. To confirm your
permission for your child to attend the Music Concert, please complete the reply slip below and
return it to Mrs L Holden in the Music department by Friday 17 March 2023.

We sincerely hope that you can join us for what promises to be a wonderful evening of live
performance, showcasing our students’ skills and talents.

If you have any questions, please email general@thehambleschool.co.uk and allow up to 48
hours for a response.

Yours faithfully

([ Qlldeb

Mrs L Holden
Head of Music

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in
supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation
of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know.

www.thehambleschool.co.uk
T: 023 8045 2105 « general@thehambleschool.co.uk « € W @thehambleschool
Satchell Lane, Hamble, Southampton, SO31 4NE
Headteachers (Acting): Miss L Cambridge, BSc (Hons), MA Ed. & Mrs S Pennington-Chick, BSc (Hons)
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Music Concert — Spring 2023

Student Name:

L1 | give permission for my child to attend The Hamble School Music Concert on
Wednesday 22 March 2023.

L1 I agree that photographs that may be taken of my child during this event can be shared on
social media using Twitter (@TheHambleSchool), The Hamble School website and The
Hamble School’s publication of The Voice.

Signed: (Parent / Carer)

Date:




